
Dear Parishioners and Friends,  
Greetings from Anglesey and North Wales where I am being frazzled by the sun!  
Normal services will be resumed at the weekend, God bless, Fr Gerard. 

   St John Southworth’s RC Parish 
   at Christ Church, Carr Road, BB9 7JS 
   and St John Southworth Church, Vaughan St 

   Nelson 
 
   Parish House: 5 Park Drive,  
   Nelson, BB9 0JY 
   Parish Priest: Rev Gerard Kelly 
   Tel: 01282 614859  
   Email: stjohnsouthworthrc@gmail.com  

 

The 17th Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 

 

25th July 2021

Mass Schedule for week beginning Monday 26th July, 2021 

Monday  

26th July 

Tuesday 

27th July 

Wednesday 
  

28th July 

Thursday  

29th July 

Friday 

30th July 

Saturday 

31st July 

Sunday 

1st August 

HS 
11.15am 
(booking) 

For times of Masses and booking at Sacred Heart, click here. 

CC 

10.00am 

CC 

10.00am 

CC 
10.00am 

CC 
10.00am 

Exposition  

CC 

10.00am 

CC 

No Mass 

CC 
9.30am 

(booking) 

                 Book of Remembrance 
 

 July  26  Milton Duckworth 
 July  26  Tom Halpin 
 July  27  Elizabeth Sumner 
 July  27  Hilda Orrell  
               (gifted the Last Supper altarpiece to HT ) 
 July  27 Jack Jordan 
 July  30 Rev Joseph Brodie Brosnan  
               (PP Holy Trinity, 1928 to 1937 ) 
 July  31  Mary M Hartley. 

May the memory of the lives of those who 
have gone before us, inspire us to be a  
people of faith and prayer; may they rest in 
peace, AMEN 

                         Mass Intentions 
Tom Halpin, 5th anniv, 26th July 
Special Intention  

                     Date                 Reader 1                Reader 2 

This week:  25th July Monica McArdle Roger Lee 

Next week: 1st August Jeremiah Zachariah 

Online booking for upcoming Masses 

Sunday Morning Mass at Christ Church, 1st August, 9.30am (click on link) 

Sunday Morning Mass at Holy Saviour’s, 1st August, 11.15am (click on link for Good Shepherd newsletter) 

Mr Frank Worron 

Frank, who is well-known to many, used to live on 
Waidshouse Rd until about a year ago when he 
moved to Belvedere Care Home in Accrington. 

Frank’s son, Anthony, has written to me recently 
to say that Frank will be moving down to London 
in the near future, and he would like me to pass on 
this news to those who know Frank. 

Our prayers go with Frank, and we hope that he 
will settle quickly into his new residence where 
Anthony will be closer by for visiting and support. 

mailto:stjohnsouthworth@gmail.com
https://goodshepherdpendle.org.uk/newsletters/
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/930am-mass-sunday-1st-august-at-christ-church-tickets-163419244359
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